
 
 

  

KEY DATES 

TERM TWO 

ALLANSFORD ALIVE 

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER  

 
WEEK EIGHT 
 
Monday 13th June  
Queen’s Birthday Holiday 
No School 
 
Tuesday 14th June  
Dental van visit 2 days this week 
Parents’ Club @ 7.30 
 
Friday 17th June  
 
REVIEW - Final Review Day 
 
WEEK NINE 
 
Tuesday 21st June  
 
*Earth Ed - Fossil Hunters @ 10 @ 

ADPS – Year 3-4 

School Council @ 7.30 pm 
 
Thursday 23rd June  
 
Mid - Year Interviews (2.00 -6.00) 
Normal school day 
www.schoolinterviews.com 
code: 4d92q 
 
Friday 24th June 
 
Interviews (8.00 -1.30) 
Pupil Free Day 
 
TERM THREE – WEEK ONE 
 
Monday 11th July 
 
First day back! 

 
 
 

 

Allansford and  
District Primary School 
Frank St, Allansford 3277 

 
“Allansford Kids are Friendly Kids” 

 
Email: allansford.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

Phone: 03 5565 1382 

Whole School Assembly 
Congratulations to Ryker for 
organising last week’s assembly. Ryker 
enjoyed speaking in front of the whole 
school and organising the various 
show cases. Ryker indicated he felt 
very happy with his assembly 
presentation. Well done! 
 

 
 

School Review 
Many thanks to the students, parents 
and staff for their involvement in our 
School Review process. The school 
review panel talks to all parties 
involved with our school and observes 
students and staff learning in the 
classrooms. These discussions and 
observations support the review panel 
to validate the school’s own pre -
review self evaluation and help in 
determining the schools’ next steps in 
our improvement journey. The final 
day of our school review is Friday 17th 
June.  

 
 
 

Values Award 
Congratulations Matilda for being 
presented with last week’s Values 
Award. Matilda collected sports 
equipment which had been left out. 
That showed she greatly respects our 
school. Well done, Matilda! 
 

 
 

Melo Award 
Congratulations Trey on being 
presented with last week’s Melo 
Award. Trey was recognised for his 
excellent support of others at the 
Winter Sports. Well done, Trey! 
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Winter Sports 
Congratulations to our Year 5-6 students 
who participated in the Winter Sports 
carnival at Dennington last Friday. We had 
teams represented in netball and Tee Ball. 
Sportsmanship was at the forefront of our 
participation. Our Mixed Netball Team 
made it through to the next level of 
competition this Friday. 
 

  

Long Weekend 
A reminder to all parents that next Monday 
13th June is the Queen’s Birthday long 
weekend. No school! 
 

 
 

Dental Van Visit 
We have been informed next week that the 
Dental Van will be at school for two days at 
some time during the week. They will be 
finalising appointments that were not 
completed during the initial visit. 

 
Parents Club 

Next Tuesday 14th June, Parents Club will 
meet at 7.30 pm in the Staff Room. We 
would love to have some new faces attend 
and be a part of this dynamic group. 
 

 
 

Parent - Teacher Interviews 
Interviews are scheduled for Thursday 
23rd June from 2.00 - 6.00 pm and 
Friday 24th June from 8.00 -1.30 pm. 
Year 2 Interviews with Mrs. Hill will 
not occur on Thursday 23rd and 
Friday 24th June due to teacher leave. 
These interviews will be rescheduled 
for Week 1 and Week 2 of next term. 
Interviews are strictly 15 minutes only 
and will be held in the classrooms 
subject to health advice. The back-up 
plan is a WebEx conference or phone 
call. The smooth running of our 
parent-teacher interviews relies on 
teachers and parents keeping to the 
timetable. Please consider other 
parents and end on time. If you need 
more time with a particular teacher, 
please arrange a separate meeting or 
phone call. Students are encouraged 
to attend the appointment with you. 
Remember, Friday is a pupil free day 
to allow the completion of the 
interview process. Their care is 
available for any parents requiring 
care throughout the day. If you have 
any further enquiries, please contact 
the school on 55651382 
To make a booking: 
www. schoolinterviews.com.au 
Enter code: 4d92q 

 
 

Friendships 
Teachers and parents play an 
important role in educating students 
about how to confidently manage 
issues within their friendships to 
ensure that their relationships grow in 
healthy ways. Throughout remote 
learning, many students missed 
valuable opportunities for peer 
interaction and the explicit teaching 
of social and emotional skills. There is 
no magic wand that can fix this, other 
than hard work and a concentrated 
effort from both school and home. 
Many students judge their happiness 
on their friendships and particularly 
on the behaviour of others. Parents 
can help by discussing issues that 
arise with their children, talk about 
coping strategies and re-visit these 
regularly. It is important to learn to 
judge your happiness on things you 
have some control over. 
 

 

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HELPERS WANTED 

Expressions of interest for 

anyone (e.g., parents, 

grandparents, friends) keen to 

help the Environment Student 

Action Learning Team (SALT) 

construct a chicken yard. 

(Approx. 3m x 6m). Any help 

would be greatly appreciated.  

For further information please 

contact the school on: 

55651382 and ask to speak 

with a member of the 

Environment SALT 

Thankyou  

Izzy, Juliette & Eli   

 



 
 

  
  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


